
Dates for your Diary  

6th May 2024 May Bank Holiday – school is closed 

13th May 2024 SAT’s week for Year 6 

20th May 2024 Year 6 Travel to Barcelona 

21st May 2024 Reception Class Vision Screening 

23rd May 2024 Year 6 Return from Barcelona 

24th May 2024 School finishes for Half Term 

3rd June 2024 Children return to school 

 

     *A reminder that 14th June is a training day for staff and therefore school will be closed to children on this day.   

 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Summer Term 3rd Edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 3rd May 2024  

Nursery 80% 

Reception 90% 
Year 1               97% 
Year 2               86% 

Year 3 90% 
Year 4 95% 

Year 5 96% 
Year 6 89% 

Weekly average 92% 

 

A huge ‘Well done’ to Year 1 this week 

for winning with 97% attendance. 

Very impressive attendance for Year 1 

and Year 5 this week.  

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Aras 

Reception Shintha 

Year 1 Ethan 

Year 2 Ahmad 

Year 3 Chris 

Year 4 Whole Class 

Year 5 Samuel 

Year 6 Taran 

Hi Arp Liabah 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson: 

I have really enjoyed watching the children play outside this 

week; the warm sun just makes our outdoor area look so much 

more inviting. The children do get very thirsty however from 

playing outdoors, so please ensure they bring a water bottle to 

school every day. The classrooms do get very warm also.  

Year 4 

I was extremely fortunate to join Year 4 in their visit to the 

Theatre Royal yesterday. The production was absolutely amazing! 

Our children’s behaviour was outstanding throughout.                

They should be extremely proud of themselves – I certainly am! 

Year 6 

Our Year 6 children are working so hard in their run up to their 

statutory assessment tests (SAT’s). They will be rewarded with a 

fantastic trip to Barcelona the following week – WOW! 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is excellent attendance  

 

Bank Holiday Monday 

A gentle reminder that school is closed on 

Monday and will reopen on Tuesday.  


